

Indian Creek News

JUNE 1996

SPRING WORKDAY

Thanks to the volunteers who worked on our Spring Workday - Gary Ifft, Louie Blank, Jim Kellenberger, Steve Sieraski, Bob Hancock, Brian Myers, Mike Cunningham, Jim Larsen, and Greg Beneze. They built the tractor screen, trimmed trees in the common area and on the nature trail, and picked up trash.

TOWANDA RECYCLING

This Saturday, June 8th you can drop your aluminum cans, paper, milk jugs and liter bottles at the Towanda Community Building from 9 a.m. to 11 a.m. This recycling drive is scheduled for the 2nd Saturday each month.

SPRING GARAGE SALES

Our Garage Sales this Spring had the best crowds ever with 12 garages open. Fall Garage Sales will be scheduled for early September if enough interested.

ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY

The walks scheduled for Adopt-a-Highway for this summer:

Wednesday, June 12 - 6:30 p.m.

Tuesday, July 30 - 6:30 p.m.

Saturday, September 14 - 4:00 p.m.

Just show up at the township building south of the subdivision. Eight volunteers are needed and you only have to walk 1 mile which takes about 45 minutes.

INDIAN CREEK DIRECTORY

Please correct the phone number for Frontier Phone to 800-845-5130.

BABYSITTERS / PET CARE / LAWNMOWING

Enclosed is an updated list of teenagers in Indian Creek who want to babysit, provide pet care, mow lawns, and clean houses. Please give them your support and help keep them busy this summer.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
COLDWELL BANKER HEART OF AMERICA REALTORS